
Hello All, 
 
Tuesday and Thursday, 
We installed all of the ties for the switch except the missing 12 ft. tie. Got the gauge set on the closure 
rail and leveled the long switch ties to get ready for ballast.  Tuesday, Mike and his crew trimmed the 
trees on the track in front of the Silver Palace to get ready for the UP celebration. Looks really good. 
 
Saturday, 
The crew led by Alan got all the rails spiked and the east guard rail installed.  
 
Sunday, 
John gave the 214 class to new the some new docents and whoever else that wanted to help on the 
big project. 
 
This week, 
We should be close to completing the new switch minus ballast and cleaning up all the leftover 
materials. 
 
See you out on the line, 
Chris, Alan and Sandy 
 

 
 

                            

 
 


